Area VII Shetland Pony & Miniature Horse Assoc. Inc.

General Membership Meeting Minutes
01/10/2024

Via whereby.com
Prepared By: Vicki Veiga
Officers Present:

Camryn Day, President

Robert Blackwell, Vice President

Michele Nelson, Treasurer

Vicki Veiga, Secretary

Susan Browning-Wroe, Director

Jill Wright, Director

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by President Camryn Day. Guests were welcomed and
greeted. Expressed gratitude for the members who took the time to join the meeting. Reminded
members to renew memberships for 2024.

Treasury Report: Michele Nelson
New officer election results were as follows:

- President: Camryn Day
- Vice President: Robert Blackwell
- Secretary: Vicki Veiga
- Treasurer: Michele Nelson
- Director: Susan Browning Wroe
- Director: Lynn Blackwell
- Jill Wright remained as director for remainder of term (2023-2024)

Discussion occurred on how to enhance club involvement and what events would like to be seen
by membership. At the last meeting it was announced that the club would not be offering the
California Classic, but due to some sponsors and input from community and membership it was
decided that Area VII would be offering the California Classic to be held at Murieta Equestrian
Center on May 4th/5th. More information is to be released as things were finalized

Michele Nelson keeps our website up to date with new and pertinent information and facebook is
managed by Michele Nelson and Camryn Day.

APPROVED



No new motions passed this meeting

Meeting was adjourned at 8:03 pm.

APPROVED



